
Electric Transmission 
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Richmond, VA 23261

Investing in 
Our Communities 

Learn more about new transmission infrastructure   
in Loudoun County, Virginia
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UPCOMING 
WORK 

Late 2023: Begin right of way  
clearing and construction 

Mid-2025: Complete new  
transmission line

Fall 2025: Complete DTC Substation 

Protecting the grid against natural and man-made acts is a 
top priority. You can learn more about our commitment to 
safety at powerlines101.dominionenergy.com.

We are working in your community

At Dominion Energy, we are committed to updating you about 
projects in your community. We are building a new substation (DTC) 
and a new double circuit 230 kilovolt (kV) electric transmission line. 
The line will connect to our existing substation (BECO) in eastern 
Loudoun County, Virginia. This work will improve electric reliability 
for area customers.

Construction will begin later this year. As part of this 
project, we will clear 100 feet of trees within the  
right of way along the 1.3 miles between BECO and 
DTC substations. We will also begin preparing the  
DTC Substation site. All work is scheduled during  
the daytime.

There may be temporary traffic impacts on Route 28, 
Russell Branch Parkway, Gloucester Parkway, and 

Century Boulevard. During construction, sidewalks may be closed  
at times. All traffic impacts will be posted in advance in accordance 
with Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) permits. The 
trails at Vestals Gap Overlook Park will not be impacted.

The new transmission line is projected to be in service by mid-2025, 
and we anticipate DTC Substation completion in fall 2025.

We will update you on progress. Thank you for your patience and 
understanding as we complete this important reliability project.

SCAN HERE 
TO LEARN 

MORE

CONTACT US  
Website:  dominionenergy.com/dtc
Phone:  888-291-0190 
Email:  powerline@dominionenergy.com 
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This map is intended to serve as 
a representation of the project 
area and is not intended for 
detailed engineering purposes.
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